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On behalf of the Government of the United States of America, warm
congratulations to the people of Kazakhstan as you celebrate 26 years of your
nation’s independence.

Today, the United States and Kazakhstan are closer partners, working together
to expand our economic, energy, science, and technology cooperation, and to
promote regional security and stability. Our cooperation on global issues has
deepened during Kazakhstan’s term as a member of the United Nations Security
Council. We congratulate Kazakhstan on the success of Astana Expo 2017, which
showcased Kazakhstan’s commitment to energy resource development across the
globe.

We look forward to strengthening our partnership over the coming years and we
send the people of Kazakhstan our best wishes as you celebrate this special
day.
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